
 

 

2024 Convention Report for Feb. AWSC 

 

Anchors Aweigh ! Here we go !! We are in Ship Shape with our preparations for our fabulous 
2024 Sailing Toward Serenity Convention in September.  

As of now, we have about 200 folks signed up to sail with us, and our hotel “cabin” bookings are 
at about 1/3 of the way to our goal. Please help us encourage folks to sign up early to ensure 
their cabin will be available and remind them that we are guaranteed all Oceanfront rooms and 
our reduced rate is good for 3 days before and 3 days after Convention – and since it’s the 
weekend after Labor Day, this can make for a great late summer vacation! 

Our sailing itinerary is in the works, with a possible 39 Al-Anon workshops, 11 Spanish Al-Anon 
workshops, 6 or so Alateen workshops, and a still unknown number of AA workshops.  
 
We have awesome speakers from Al-Anon, AA, hopefully Alateen, and a Spanish Al-Anon 
speaker.  

On Saturday we’ll be offering a Lunch Cookout with workshop for lunch. We also are planning a 
dance party for Saturday evening after our delicious Banquet, with a live band. And - Saturday 
afternoon will likely yield some much needed personal time to go for a walk on the beach, a dip 
in the ocean, some pool time, or anything else folks might decide to indulge in.   

Our Hospitality area will have a long private outside balcony for fellowship time, and our 
Serenity Room is planning on offering Guided Meditations and Chair Yoga along with plenty of 
quiet time in a wonderfully serene room away from the hustle and bustle.  

 

Get your Sea Legs ready for Fair Winds and Following Seas !!  


